

## TIBETAN CHILDREN'S EDUCATION FOUNDATION



## MESSAGE OF GRATITUDE

Dear TCEF Team,

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the support you provided me during my education at Kyitsel-ling. Your kindness and generosity have made a significant impact on my life, and I am forever grateful.

## **TENZIN YANGZOM**

On the occasion of your 30th anniversary, I would like to extend my warmest congratulations to the entire TCEF team. Thirty years of dedication to providing quality education to Tibetan children is truly commendable, and I am honored to have been a part of it.

Your organization's commitment to empowering young minds is inspiring, and I hope you continue to make a positive difference in the lives of many more students in the years to come.

Thank you again for your support, and I wish TCEF a happy 30th anniversary!

Sincerely, Tenzin yangzom 2024 batch